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Strengthening Social Commitment, TPL Donates 1,400 Paving Blocks to Church in Balige

Balige, Toba — As part of its corporate social responsibility to the community, PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk
(TPL) continues to demonstrate its commitment to supporting religious life in its operational areas. In
September 2024, TPL provided support in the form of 1,400 paving blocks to HKBP Tambunan Church,
located in Balige District, Toba Regency.

The handover of the paving blocks was carried out by TPL’s Public Relations representative, Suarno
Simatupang, and Community Development (CD) Officer, Yessy Panggabean. On this occasion, Suarno
Simatupang expressed the company’s hope that this support would bring significant benefits to the
church congregation.

"TPL always strives to make a positive contribution to the development of public facilities and places
of worship in our operational areas. We hope that these paving blocks will help improve the
cleanliness and comfort of the church environment," said Suarno.

Yessy added that TPL hopes this small contribution will strengthen the good relationship between the
company and the surrounding community, as well as encourage active participation from various
parties in developing religious facilities.

The church representatives, Tumbur Tambunan (Church Management) and Onggung Tambunan
(Chairman of the Church Construction Committee), gratefully received the support.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



@ Toba Pulp Lestari

Press Release | Siaran Pers

"This paving block donation is very beneficial for us in improving the church's infrastructure. We are
even more motivated to complete the church construction for the comfort and beauty of our place of
worship. We wish TPL continued success and hope the company can continue to make positive
contributions to the community," said Tumbur.

As part of TPL's ongoing corporate social responsibility initiatives, this support aims to enhance the
quality of life for communities in the company’s operational areas. TPL remains committed to making
a positive impact and supporting various beneficial community activities.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



